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15 September 2021 

 

Assalamu Alaikum Wr. Wb. 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Please be advised that the boys’ campus will be conducting an End of Term Fun Activity with 

Grade 4 – Year 10 students during the last two periods on Thursday 16 September. There will be a 

range of activities taking place, some of which include the following: 

 

✓ Kahoot Quizzes 

✓ PowerPoint Presentation on Resilience  

✓ Conversation starters 

✓ Fun games 

✓ Student Surveys 

 

The End of Term Fun Activity for the VCE boys will be held later that evening, Thursday 16 

September, between 7:00pm – 8:30pm.  

 

Gift vouchers will be awarded to the confirmed winners of each class. 

 

The primary and secondary female campuses have similar arrangements and initiatives in place.  

 

On behalf of all teachers, we look forward to the participation of all students in this event. 

 

Wassalam, 

Abdullah Elleissy 

Head of School [Boys’ Campus] 

 

 

 

 

 


